
 

Our reference: 2021-22/Ext018 

19th October, 2021 

 

Dear Principal, 

Form One Admission Talk 2021-2022 

 

Under the threat of the COVID-19 pandemic, we cannot hold a face-to-face Admission Talk as 

in previous years. We are going to give an online talk on 13th November, 2021.  It would be 

much appreciated if you could help convey the message below to the interested P.6 parents.  

 

Thank you for your support and assistance.  

 

Regards,  

Wah Yan College Hong Kong 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Dear Parents of P.6 students, 

 

In response to enquiries about our Form One admission exercise and interest in the Jesuit 

approach to education at Wah Yan, we have organized a Form One Admission Talk in online 

mode on 13th November, 2021 (Sat) at 2:30 pm. If you are interested, please register on or before 

5th November, 2021 at the following link: 

 

https://bit.ly/wyhkadtalk2021 

 

 

 

   

A reply email will be issued on or before 9th November, 2021 regarding your registration status. If 

there is over subscription, places will be allocated by lot drawing. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Dr. Davis Chan 

Principal 

https://bit.ly/wyhkadtalk2021

